
 
 

Job Shadowing Opportunity for Viticultural Trainers in Sicily in 

collaboration with Vivai Mannone S.R.L 

 

01st June 2015- 30th May 2016 

 

Vitimalta in collaboration with Vivai Mannone S.R.L has applied for EU 

funding under ERASMUS+ to implement a job shadowing opportunity for 

Maltese Viticulturalist. The project entails sending 10 viticulturalists who 

are active in Vitimalta's VET Training Department for a 5 day job 

shadowing experience. 5 participants will go to Italy (Sicily) in January 

2016 during the grafting period and another 5 participants will go in May 

2016 during the harvesting period. The methodology for this job 

shadowing experience is one which focusses on a hands-on and learning 

by doing approach experience.  Following this job shadowing experience, 

Vitimalta will be able to provide information sessions to Vitimalta 

members.  

 

 


